
Year 6 

Summer Term 2 Curriculum 
 

What’s happening in Year 6 this term? 

 

Getting ready for the next step. 

 

During this term, the children in Y6, will be preparing to celebrate their time at 

Leighswood, as well as looking forward to their exciting journey ahead. 

 

ENGLISH 

 

Throughout the year, the children have worked extremely hard to expand the range of 

skills they use when they are writing to make exceptional progress. 

 

This term we will be looking for every opportunity in English lessons, and in other areas 

of the curriculum, to use their English skills confidently in preparation for Secondary 

School.  

 

We will also be developing Speaking and Listening and production skills as we prepare 

for our end of year performance.   

 

MATHS 

 

During lessons they will be further developing their arithmetic skills to work towards 

securing formal calculation methods for addition, subtraction, multiplication and 

division as well as expanding their ability to calculate using their ‘Brain only’ moment to 

prepare them for Y7. 

 

We will also be using and applying maths skills within wider contexts by completing two 

topics called ‘Mission to Mars’ and ‘Build a Skyscaper’. 

 



TOPIC 

 

The title of our Imaginative Learning Project this term is Healthy Heart.  

  

During this term the children will be using their scientific skills to gather data about 

how the body works and how we can keep healthy.  

 

We will be launching our topic with a ‘Bootcamp’ on Thursday 8th and Friday 9th June.  

 

As part of this topic, we would like to extend our opportunities to be physical and ask 

that children can keep their P.E. kits in school at all times.  

 

PHYSICAL EDUCATION 

PE sessions will continue to take place on Friday afternoons.  On Fridays, the children 

will work with our specialist sports coach, who will develop the children’s ball skills 

through team games and skills activities.  Weather permitting, this session will mainly 

take place outside, so in addition to their normal PE kits of yellow T-shirt and royal blue 

shorts, children may wear trainers. Ear-rings must be removed and long hair tied up 

for both sessions.  

 

END OF YEAR CELEBRATIONS 

 

The children are busy preparing for their end of year celebration. You are invited to 

join us on the afternoon of Tuesday 18h July in the KS2 hall.  

 

More details will follow outlining times and dates for Year 6’s final week.  

 

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support. All the 

children in year 6 have worked extremely hard this year in every area of the curriculum 

and we are extremely proud of the progress they have made. 

 

Mrs T Pearson, Miss A Cliff, Miss L Aston and Mrs D Holliday 


